
  answer 4960 #  Expanded Dictionary Study

  answer 4960 # sustoicheo {soos-toy-kheh'-o}; from 4862 and
4748; to file together (as soldiers in ranks), i.e.
(figuratively) to correspond to: -- {answer} to.[ql

  element 4747 # stoicheion {stoy-khi'-on}; neuter of a presumed
derivative of the base of 4748; something orderly in arrangement,
 i.e. (by implication) a serial (basal, fundamental, initial)
constituent (literally), proposition (figuratively): --
{element}, principle, rudiment.[ql

  orderly 4748 # stoicheo {stoy-kheh'-o}; from a derivative of
steicho (to range in regular line); to march in (military) rank
(keep step), i.e. (figuratively) to conform to virtue and piety:
-- walk ({orderly}).[ql

  principle 4747 # stoicheion {stoy-khi'-on}; neuter of a
presumed derivative of the base of 4748; something orderly in
arrangement, i.e. (by implication) a serial (basal, fundamental,
initial) constituent (literally), proposition (figuratively): --
element, {principle}, rudiment.[ql

  rudiment 4747 # stoicheion {stoy-khi'-on}; neuter of a
presumed derivative of the base of 4748; something orderly in
arrangement, i.e. (by implication) a serial (basal, fundamental,
initial) constituent (literally), proposition (figuratively): --
element, principle, {rudiment}.[ql

  to 4960 # sustoicheo {soos-toy-kheh'-o}; from 4862 and 4748;
to file together (as soldiers in ranks), i.e. (figuratively) to
correspond to: -- answer {to}.[ql

  walk 4748 # stoicheo {stoy-kheh'-o}; from a derivative of
steicho (to range in regular line); to march in (military) rank
(keep step), i.e. (figuratively) to conform to virtue and piety:
-- {walk} (orderly).[ql
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